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����	���������	-����� – Vice President Lawson
Congratulations! This is a serious job, but it also should be fun. Make sure to finish hard 
this semester.

���������	-����� – President Haggan
Remember that it is a privilege to be sitting here. The students chose each one of you, so 
take pride in that. It is a blast! Everyone is moving onto a new chapter. Finish strong! 
Make sure you’re at least at that 2.5 gpa. 

��$����	-����� – Dean Graydon Stanley 
Sorry I missed the swearing in. Congratulations! I appreciate everyone dressing up. 
Thank you everyone who attended the end of the year party. President Haggan will work 
with you this year. You have access to the office, keys, and the phone. Make sure to finish
hard.

�������������	
The committees might be changed. You will find out at the meeting June 5th.
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Moved by:	Senator Jam Seconded by:	Senator Zephir Unanimously Passed

Adjournment: ���0��


